
ERNIE STUDER SCC 

 
Meeting Minutes 

January 30th, 2020 

 
Present: 

Marielle Schafer, Kim Arnott, Treasure Ross, Brad Freyman, Minda Diamond,Kate 
Vidal, 
Absent: 

Brenda Mutch 

 
Approval of Minutes: 

The minutes of the previous meeting were unanimously approved as distributed. 

 
Financial Report: 

● Financial- $17,023,.28 
● 7380.12- Playground 
● 9643.16- School Community Council 

 

 
Band Trip: 

● Marielle Schafer and Brad Freyman met for a brief meeting on December 3rd, 
2019 to approve the fundraising proposals from the Ernie Studer Band. 

● The Band Trip has submitted their final itinerary to the school division for the 
final approval. 

● They will be gone from  February 27th 2020 to March 1st, 2020. 
 

Reality Check: 

● All SCC members present at the meeting liked the idea of putting on the ‘Reality 
Check’ program at Ernie Studer School. 



● The only hesitation that was discussed was whether we would be able to get 
enough people to fill all the different vendors/ presenters. 

● The tentative date chosen is April 24th, 2020. 
● Minda Diamond motioned that we start sending out letters to local businesses and 

individuals we are interested in participating. 
 

Staff Appreciation: 

● SCC members decided to give $10.00 gift cards to the ‘Eatery on Main’ in 
Meadow Lake to all the staff at Ernie Studer. 

● Marielle Schafer will pick up all the gift cards and Kate Vidal will make cards to 
go with them. 

 
Book Fair: 

● The SCC will host a Scholastic Book Fair at the same time as the Student led 
conferences in March. 

● We will Start the Book Fair off with another Books and Breakfast held at the 
school. 
 

Books and Breakfast: 
● Ernie Studer SCC will be hosting another Books and Breakfast morning. 
● This event will take place on February 25th from 8:30-9:15. 
● SCC are looking for parents and community members to donate 20 dozen muffins 

for the event.  
● Marielle Schafer will speak to Donna McKevitt at DTL Grocery in Loon Lake 

about ordering the other food needed for this morning. 
● We are hoping to provide: 20 dozen Muffins, 100 yogurt cups, 30 oranges, 30 

apples and some bananas. 
● Treasure Ross will post this information on the SCC facebook page about the date 

and time of the event,  as well as a post looking for people to donate muffins. 
 
I love to Read Month ( February): 

● Mrs. Lindstrom has come up with some fun activities for students to participate in 
for the month of February to celebrate ‘ I Love to Read Month’.  

● She asked the SCC for a donation of $75.00  to purchase supplies and prizes. 
●  Kim Arnott motions that we approve her request, seconded by Treasure Ross. 

 
Adjournment: 

● Meeting was adjourned at 8:15p.m. by Marielle Schafer.  
● Next meeting will be set for Monday, March 9th, 



 
 
 


